
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. I have the following information. 
 

Please can you tell me over the last five financial years how many people with a dementia diagnosis 
have been detained under the Mental Health Act 1983 under section 2 or section 3 of the act. Please 
specify whether section 2 or section 3 was used. 
 

Section 2016 2017 2018 2019 (YTD) Total 

Section 2 107 109 104 100 420 

Section 3 50 55 52 48 205 

 

Please specify where each person was detained e.g. hospital name 
People with a dementia diagnosis, if detained would be admitted to one of the 3 following wards:  
Amber Ward, Millbrook MHU Sutton in Ashfield; 

Sliver Birch, Highbury Hospital, Bulwell; 
B1, Bassetlaw Hospital, Worksop. 

 
Please can you also tell me how many people with a dementia diagnosis who were detained under 
the Mental Health Act have subsequently been turned down for after-care by a care home and if 
more than one care home has turned down after-care please can you state how many homes have 
done so. 
The council does not record this information. 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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